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                          April 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back after the Easter break, I hope you are all keeping safe and well in these very unusual times. This letter outlines the curriculum for Years 5 and 6 for the Summer Term, 2020.  If you are able to support us in any way, we would be delighted to hear from you.
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In Maths this term we will be studying the following units: Statistical reasoning, Roman numerals, time and measures.
In addition please take the opportunity to focus upon the rapid recall of multiplication facts and the corresponding division fact. This is an important skill that proves invaluable in a range of mathematical problems.
In English, we will focus each week on an aspect of English grammar and punctuation including; modal verbs, commas, parenthesis and expanded noun phrases. There will also be a weekly writing task where there is time to plan write and edit an extended piece of writing.

Please also take the opportunity to encourage your child to sit quietly and read. The aim would be to complete a book each week (depending on length). They can then share their thoughts and opinions on the book with their class mates by writing a book review and sharing it on the class Blog.
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 In R.E., we will be learning some traditional Bible stories and parables including; Daniel and the lions,The parable of the pearl and Healing the paralysed man. We will also be studying the signs and symbols of Sikhism. 
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In Science, our topic is Animals including humans with a focus on the life cycle of humans. We will learn how the human body changes from childhood into adulthood and through to old age. 
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In Geography, we will be learning about the water cycle and rivers. We will learn about the making of clouds and rain as well as the effects of water pollution. 

In Music this term, we will focus on music appreciation. Each week there will be challenge to listen to the work of a particular composer or musician covering a range of music genres. Please encourage your child to post their thoughts and opinions about the music of the week on the class Blog.
P.E is looking very different at the moment, please take every opportunity to go outside (If it is safe to do so) and enjoy the fresh air. Don’t forget to start each day with a Joe Wick’s workout. 
Finally, in PSHE please take time to sit and talk and discuss any worries that may arise in these very strange times. Take a moment to look at the following web sites for advice https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing/guidance-for-parents-and-carers-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak
https://www.anxietyuk.org.uk/blog/how-to-talk-to-children-about-covid-19/
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries/questions about the content of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lilley 
